
-------- Original message -------- 
From: John Parson <jsparson@hotmail.com> 
Date: 04/11/2020 12:28 (GMT+00:00) 
To: John & Wendy Hilton <jandwehilton@waitrose.com>, John Yarrien 
<john.yarrien@methodist.org.uk>, Peter Clark <revptc@btinternet.com>, Maria Jacobson 
<mjacobson12@outlook.com>, mailjb@uwclub.net, Janice Young 
<janiceyoung83@hotmail.co.uk>, Colin Gannaway <colingannaway@gmail.com>, Mary Martin 
<amjmartin@btinternet.com>, Diana Leeming <minuet67@hotmail.com>, 
suebird1063@gmail.com, clerical.support@unitedchurchdorchester.org.uk, Catherine Welch 
<catherinewelch@yahoo.co.uk> 
Subject: Council of Stewards 
 
Dear All, 
 
John H, John Y, Peter Clark, Linda and Wendy met this morning, and decided that we do not 
need to have next Tuesday evening's CoS. 
John H will circulate a note about the discussions with Hope, Radipole and Bridport, which 
we had at Radipole on the 20th. 
Di circulated two policy documents, on IT and Whistleblowing. Please let her know if you are 
happy to accept these. 
The steward at private prayer next Sunday (Janice) will announce a 2 minute silence at 
11am. 
Shoe boxes should be brought to church by Sunday, 15th. They can be put in the foyer 
whenever we are open for private prayer. 
The Advent candle will be lit at private prayer on the 29th November and the 2nd 
December. 
Usually the collections (other than envelopes) at the Carol Service and on Christmas Day are 
divided between Action for Children and Christian Aid. Are you happy for that to happen 
again this year, and also add any donations at the Christingle services? 
Di has got door stewards for the Sundays, 20th and 27th December. Linda says that the 
Christingle team will provide door stewards for those services. That is in addition to Diana, 
Penny and Gillian as vestry, 2nd and foyer stewards at the Christingle services. However, Di 
has had no volunteers to be door stewards at Midnight Communion or on Christmas Day. 
Any suggestions??? 
We can look again, if necessary, at the Christmas services at our next meeting on the 8th 
December. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
John 
 
John Parson 
 
From Mary Martin on 2020-11-04 20:37 
Details Plain text 
All fine with me too, Mary 
 
 
On 4 Nov 2020, at 17:42, Ian <minuet67@hotmail.com> wrote: 
 



 
Hi All 
All good for me 
Take care everyone 
Diana 
 
 
On 4 November 2020, at 17:25, Janice Young <janiceyoung83@hotmail.co.uk> wrote: 
 
All fine with me 
Janice 
 
 
Hi All 
Yes happy to accept the 2 documents. 
Split of monies over Christmas will be as usual, unless I hear differently.  
We have never had donations at a Christingle before. There is always a first. 
Best wishes 
Colin 
 
Dear John, Di and All 
  
Thank you for all this info.   I am happy to accept the two documents on IT and 
Whistleblowing.  I am also happy about the proposed division of collections between Action 
for Children and Christian Aid. 
  
Best wishes in the forthcoming lockdown. 
Brian 
 
From John yarrien on 2020-11-04 22:39 
Details Plain text 
Fine by me.  
 
Blessings  
John 
 
 


